
 

 

Board of Directors Meeting 
Persimmon Hill Homeowner Association 

Thursday, November 15, 2018 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. in the home of Mary Kirby. Present were Board 
members Raoul Freeman, Darrell Ralston, Mary Kirby, and Bob Meyer.  Also present was 
homeowner Sarah Beeby. 

2. Minutes of the September 13, 2018, Board meeting were read and unanimously approved. 
3. Reports:  

a. Darrell reported that he repaired a couple of small pot holes in the street. 
4. Homeowner communications:   

a. Sarah Beeby shared a concern regarding the quality of landscaping in the neighborhood. 
b. An email from Terease Van Landuyt was received.  Bob will investigate. 

5. Architectural Committee:  No report. 
6. 2019 Budget:  The monthly financial report from Concord was reviewed.  
7. Old Business:  None. 
8. New Business:  None. 
9. Next Meetings: 

a. Thursday, January 17, 2019, 7:00 p.m., at Darrell’s home. 
10. The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 p.m. 

 

Submitted by: Bob Meyer, Secretary 


